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Comments: I have visited the Ruby Mountain over the years, camping, hiking and enjoying the outdoors. I have

good friends living in Lamoille.  The Ruby Mountains are so pristine.  It would be a shame and a waste of a

wonderful natural resource to open that area to oil and gas leases.

 

Thank you,

Bert Guerra


